
The November meeting was held on Nov 15, 2017

There was a good representation of homeowners. 19 people.

Some updates: Bills for the $48.00 dues will be coming out in January.

There will be a ballot enclosed to decide on the Trick or Treating issue.

There will be one vote per household and three choices. 1. On Halloween night, 2. On the Sunday closest
to Halloween, or 3. Alternating years as previous

These will be collected and counted in March. Majority rules and in case of a tie, the Board will vote on a
decision.

Don Gould, Will County Board member and previous Camelot homeowner, came with his concerns of the
proposed new warehouse construction on the southwest corner of Frontage road and Mound.

This would affect our ability to come and go as many semis will be in that area and it is our only way in
and out of our community.

He suggested we contact the Village of Shorewood, Our Illinois representatives and Troy Township as to
our input.

Beth Stuchly our president will be getting together the information and letting us know where to send and
an idea for letters.

The rest of the meeting was spent on discussion of the new directory slated to come out this Spring and

Election of officers and board members in March.

Any one interested in nominating someone should contact a board member.

Look for emails coming on the warehouse issue as we need to flood them with our concerns.


